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In many cases government departments are the sole provider of services and the discipline of competitive business pressures is 
absent. The proposed measures are vital to support the regulatory reform goals of smarter regulation, greater efficiency, greater 
accountability and greater sensitivity to those affected by federal regulation.

COFI is pleased to learn that Bill C-91:

(a) does not expand the existing authority of the governor-in-council to prescribe user fees.

(b) explicitly provides that any prescribed fees or charges will not exceed the cost of providing a service or use of a facility.

(c) provides for the possibility of rules for the adjustment of the amount of any fee or charge.

COFI thanks the Committee for receiving and giving due consideration to the views of the British Columbia forest industry.

Yours sincerely.
(iOriginal signed by)

Thomas E. Culham, P. Eng.
Vice-President Transportation
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